
Report on visit to Bal Bhawan  

 

Date: December 1st, 2023 

Time: 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm 

Venue: Bal Bhawan 

 

On December 1st 2023, Friday the batch of ITEP course B.A B.Ed both secondary and middle 

had a great opportunity to visit the National Bal Bhawan near the Mata Sundari college for 

Women, ITO. 

 

The students were accompanied by their teacher Dr. Jasmeet Kaur along with two seniors from 

B.El.Ed 2nd year namely Ashpreet and Gitika. Before exploring the bal bhawan the students 

were briefed about the Bal Bhawan by their Teacher, Jasmeet Kaur. Then, the students were 

divided into groups of 5 and were told to explore the bal bhawan on their own and understand 

about the various activities through an educational perspective.  

 

The students gained an insightful understanding regarding the importance of extra curricular 

activities like clay modelling, handicrafts, Hindustani Music and other activities that helps the 

young minds enjoy learning.  

 

The visit concluded with the students visiting the fish aquarium at the bal bhawan learning about 

the various species of fishes present.  

This visit helped the students understand more about the pedagogy as well as a deeper insight 

towards the next four years of their course and learnings.  

 

 


